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April 8, 2020 
 
 
Dear Friends and Members,   
 
I hope you and your families are safe and healthy.  These are certainly difficult and unusual 
times, but the human spirit is an amazing force, and we are all rising to the occasion.   
 
I wanted to take a moment this morning to provide a few updates.  First, our monthly meeting 
and the mulch sale have obviously been cancelled.  Hopefully, I will see all of you again at our 
next monthly meeting on May 13th.  The mulch sale will not be rescheduled.  Second, we have 
yet to schedule a “make-up” date for the Steak Dinner.  Given the extension of the Governor’s 
order to April 30th, we will most likely hold the event in August, perhaps before the start of 
school.  Next, I think we have gotten the word out about the scholarship deadline, but for those 
who haven’t heard, the scholarship deadline has been extended to April 15th.  All applications 
need to be submitted electronically.  The deadline will not be extended a second time, so 
please make sure our OHS seniors use their time wisely and turn in their applications. Last, to 
the seniors of OHS, we are so proud of all of you. This time of uncertainty is particularly 
stressful for you, and we understand that. We are hoping and praying that we are back 
together soon and can celebrate your accomplishments! 
 
Again, the past three weeks have been trying and my heart goes out to everyone.  I don’t know 
a single person in our community who isn’t struggling in some way.  But we are family at OHS, 
and we are just a text or phone call away. Please let us know if you need help in any way.  We 
are here for you! 
 
Attached please find the minutes for the March meeting.  Keep your families safe and healthy, 
and stay home. 
 
GO PIRATES! 
Julie Angus 

 
 
 

Important Dates for Booster Club 
 

   April 15th – Scholarship applications due  
Saturday, August 15th – Golf Outing at Pine Hills  


